
BID NOTICE 
 

Lac qui Parle Valley ISD 
#2853 is taking sealed bids 
for a 2010 Dodge Caravan – 
as is.  The van can be viewed 
at the Appleton Bus Garage.  
Questions can be directed to 
Kristen Pierce @ 320-289-
1871 or busgarage@lqpv.org.  
Bids should be sent to:   Su-
perintendent Scott Lempka, 
LQPV High School, 2860 
291st Ave, Madison, MN  
56256. Please mark “Van 
Bid” clearly on the outside of 
your envelope.   Bids will be 
opened on Wednesday, Sep-
tember 4, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. 
in the District Office. The 
School Board reserves the 
right to reject any or all bids. 

Scott Conn 
School Board Clerk 

(Published 8/21/24 & 8/28/24 
in The Appleton Press) 


